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Ref: 7288/20 
 
 
 
30 October 2020 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner on 22 October 2020.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Could you please provide up to date Names, Job Titles, telephone numbers and email addresses for 
the following; 
 
Commissioner 
Deputy Commissioner 
Chief Executive 
Chief Finance officer 
Commissioning Officer 
Head of Governance 
Head of Procurement 
Head of Data / ICT / Digital 
Department Directors / Heads 
 
Or the equivalent job titles in your organisation. 
 
In addition if you have an up to date 2020 senior staff organisation or structure chart could you please 
forward a copy to me in either Excel or pdf format. 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does partially hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
Commissioner 
Mr Paddy Tipping 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
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Deputy Commissioner 
Emma Foody  
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Chief Executive 
Kevin Dennis  
The Chief Executive also oversees Governance 
kevin.dennis@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Chief Finance Officer 
Charlotte Radford 
Charlotte.radford@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Head of Commissioning 
Nicola Wade 
nicola.wade14231@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
The contact number for all of the above can be found below.  A copy of the latest structure can be 
found on the NOPCC website (see link below). 
 
https://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/About-Us/Meet-our-team.aspx 
 
With regards to the Head of Procurement and Head of ICT, these are a shared resource with 
Nottinghamshire Police.  For information on these roles, you may wish to contact Nottinghamshire 
Police directly by emailing freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom of 
Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Owen 
Business Support Manager 
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